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SUMMARY

Permits duplicate health benefit plan coverage for public employees who begin employment
before January 1, 2020.

Prohibits duplicate health benefit plan coverage for public employees who begin employment on
or after January 1, 2020.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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